1at October, 1928.

Senator W. L. Nolougald,
Board of Harbour Commissioners.
57, Comnmon Street, Montreal.

Dear Senator HMeDougald,
L=

I cannot tell you how grateful 1 am for your
kindness in acceding to my regquest for a Scholarship!?

On behalf of MeGill University, I want %o
thank you wvery much, and I know shak Sir Arthur comes
back, he will want to express in person his appreciation
of your gemerosity. I am oanly sorry that you will not
let me give youwr action more publicity, though, of
course, I shall have to inform the Finance Committee
of the University about your gift.

I an agking the University Buarsar to acknowledge
officially your kind cheque for $400.00 made out in my
n&me.

With all kind regards, believe me

Very cordially yours,

LT
{
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Acting Principal.




